Acorn Newsletter

This week at Nursery

We have had a lovely last week again and watched the ducklings having a bath. It was lovely, but they splashed a lot! We also let our last
butterfly go and went down to the pond area to look for frogs. We saw some tadpoles with legs, so we know the frogs will be there soon.

We have been looking after our plants, by watering them and making sure the potatoes are covered when new shoots appear. Our beans are
starting to sprout too and we hope by the time we come back, some might have got a stalk. Mrs Welbourn bought a golf set in and we really

enjoyed putting the balls into the targets.
We finished our Jasper’s beanstalk story and even made our own bean plants with Mrs Keller, thinking about the parts of the plant.

In PE we have been continuing our team sports. We had to work as a team to win a race. We practised running races, hurdles, football skills
and the over and under race with a ball too. Hopefully weather permitting sports day will take place on Monday July 10™ at 2.15pm. if tyour
child doesn’t normally attend on a Monday, please feel free to bring them in to take part.

Songs for this week:

| can count to 20: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0VLxWIHRD4E

Polinator friends: see below for words (sung to the tune of Tommy Thumb)

Activate songs: chichiwa: use English version chichiwa song for kids - Bing video



https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0VLxWIHRD4E
https://www.bing.com/videos/search?q=chichiwa+song+for+kids&FORM=HDRSC6




J
V. 7N

I
4
A»‘.

4
i

|
\ "\,

N

P LY
A
%)

\Nittm
i
3y

]))

"
L

In maths this week, we have been weighing scales to decide which fruit and vegetable was heavier and which was lighter.
We learnt that size isn’t always a good way to judge weight and some items surprised us with their weight. We had a
competition to see which group could find the lightest object and the heaviest object. It was very close!

Thank you to the children who brought the maths challenge back, you all did a good job-Well done! We really would like
all the children going up to school to have a go each week please. It shouldn’t take more than 15 minutes to complete.

Another date for your diary: Nursery graduation on Wednesday 19™ July. We would like all the children who are going up
to school to be involved in this lovely event. Parents/Carers are warmly welcomed and we will provide some refreshments
too. If your child cannot attend please let one of us know in advance.

Bluebells farm trip: We are looking forward to our visit to the farm on 13™ June. It’s really important that the children
arrive on time and have a packed lunch in a bag, additional water, sun cream applied and a sun hat. It’s probably a good
idea to have a lightweight raincoat too, just in case the weather changes, but we’re hoping it will be fine. We will also be
asking the children about their choice of ice-cream on the trip, so please let us know if there are any allergies/ food
intolerances that we are not already aware of. Thank you once again to the parents who will be helping out on the day.

Pollinator friends song (sung to the tune of Tommy Thumb)

Hummingbird, hummingbird where are you?

" Here I am, working hard pollinating for you.




Ladybird, ladybird where are you?

Here I am, working hard pollinating for you.

Butterfly, butterfly, where are you?

Here I am, working hard pollinating for you.

Honey bee, honey bee where are you?

Here I am, working hard pollinating for you.

Busy bat, busy bat where are you?

Here I am, working hard pollinating for you.

Have a good weekend everyone .

Mrs Welbourn, Mrs Walker, Miss Elliott, Mrs Wesley and Miss Reeman



